
Minutes from the Community Preservation Committee meeting held on 10/5/22 

 

Meeting called to order at 4:17pm 

Members present: Randy Thunfors, Sue Coxon, Earl Moffat, John Masiero, Jared Gelormino 

Guest:  Dana Bixby 

Minutes from 9/21/22 accepted. 

The revised CPC application was accepted with the following changes:  The Year for the first application 

will now be 2022 and 2023 rather than 2023 and 2024. Vote:  Jared motioned, Randy 2nd Vote 5-O for. 

The scoring sheet was put on hold until we have an application. 

Advertising was talked about quite a bit.  Sue found out that it is okay to advertise the money that we 

currently have in our ads. Randy suggested advertising in the Eagle, The Edge, Local Yokel, Berkshire 

Natural Resource. Heather Bellow of the Eagle and Marcy Sudlow of the Edge will be contacted by Jared 

to see what kind of articles and rates we could get that would not take all our $3500 budget that’s for 

supplies and advertising.  Jared will email us his advertising for approval.  

John Masiero mentioned problems with the culverts in town. Question came up if the culverts are the 

town problem or could Kurt Wilton ask us for more money. It would improve fishing and canoeing and 

restore the stream bed on the Baker St. Crossing. 

 

Next meeting 10/19, Wednesday at 4pm at the Town Hall. It will be a zoom too for those who cannot 

meet in person. 

Meeting adjourned at 5:18pm 

 

Minutes submitted by Sue Coxon, Chair 

 


